
PUBLIC NOTICE  

OPIOID SETTLEMENT PROCEEDS GRANTS 
PROGRAM  

MANDATORY APPLICATION WORKSHOP  
April 25, 2024 at 10:00 AM 

  

Notice is hereby given that the first of two Mandatory Application Workshops for the 
Opioid Settlement Proceeds Grants Application will be held on Thursday, April 25, 
2024, at 10:00 AM. This workshop will be held virtually via Microsoft Teams. Please 
register at the following link: https://forms.office.com/g/jD1UXKHwzt.  
 
To join the workshop, click this link and enter the meeting ID and passcode: 
https://www.microsoft.com/en-us/microsoft-teams/join-a-meeting?rtc=1  
 

Meeting ID: 273 782 285 386 

Passcode: CNfkEr 
 
The purpose of this workshop is to provide interested agencies with information about 
the Opioid Settlement Proceeds Grants Program, and review required eligibility 
documents and the grant application.  
 
Please note that, pursuant to 2023-350-E, in order to apply for an Opioid 
Settlement Proceeds Grant, at least one individual from a requesting agency must 
attend at least one of the application workshops. A second application workshop 
will be noticed in the near future.  
 
Pursuant to the Americans with Disabilities Act, accommodations for persons with 
disabilities are available upon request. Please allow 1-2 business days notification to 
process; last minute requests will be accepted but may not be possible to fulfill. Please 
submit your request to the City of Jacksonville Disabled Services Division at: (904) 255-
5466, TTY-(904) 255-5476, or email your request to karat@coj.net.  
  
Please contact Madelaine Zarou by telephone at (904) 255-3312 or by email at 
mazarou@coj.net if you have any questions regarding this notice.  
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